
 

20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We have successfully managed to get the online learning platform Seesaw up and running. This has involved 

a huge effort from all our staff and support colleagues at Midlothian Council.  

 

Information is being sent home today and over the next few days about how we will use Seesaw. It may not 

be fully operational until Monday 30th of March, but as per our last communication there will be lots on the 

school website in the meantime. We need to allow our teachers time to become familiar with this new 

software and I know you will be supportive of this.  

 

In the pupil packs you will notice Glow log-ins. This is just precautionary – our platform for learning will 

be Seesaw. You are of course free to explore Glow as there may be other activities on there that you may 

find useful.  

 

We thank you again for your continued support. We have received so many supportive messages from our 

parent community and each one of them is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Lindsey Walker 
Acting Head Teacher 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

  Be The Best We Can Be! 
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